
WE ARE BECOMING:
ROOTED. RELATIONAL. REFLECTIVE.

This past Sunday was officially “promotion
Sunday.” Please join me in welcoming and
getting to know our new Monte Vista
Students (MVS). We are excited they are
here and look forward to growing together
and encouraging each another as we share
in each other’s faith journey. Welcome!

It is here! MVS Wednesday this week
starting at 6:15pm. Every Wednesday we
begin with dinner, then enjoy activities and
spend some time learning what it means to
be a follower of Jesus. Our first series is
Vivid: A 6-lesson study on the Book of
James. Dinner will be dino nuggies, mac &
cheese and dessert.

You and your family are invited to enjoy an
evening of worship with The King’s Brass on
Tuesday, August 12, at 6:30pm. 

Before you know it, the MVS fall retreat will
be here. Mark your calendar for November
21-23 when we will travel to Gatlinburg for a
weekend of hanging out, activities, food, and
studying on our theme FREE:  Discovering
your true freedom in Christ . 

8/6: MVS Wednesday is back!
Dinner at 6:15pm followed by
activities and Bible Study
8/10: Bible Study 9:30am
Worship Service 10:45am 
8/12: King’s Brass Concert
6:30pm in the sanctuary
8/13: MVS Wednesday Dinner at
6:15pm followed by activities and
Bible Study

8/17: Bible Study 9:30am   
Worship Service 10:45am 
8/20: MVS Wednesday   6:15pm     
Dinner followed by activities and
Bible Study

MVS Wednesday is back!
This Wednesday, August 6 @6:15pm

Dinner, activities and Bible Study

August 6 - 13CURRENT HAPPENINGS

FUTURE HAPPENINGS

Chris Gilliland (Youth Pastor):
chris@montevistamaryville.com

Carter Harris (Intern):
carter@montevistamaryville.com

CONTACT


